
Thurs., April 17, 2014
7:00 pm

George Lynn Cross 
Hall, room 123

This event is free and open to the 
public.

This event is sponsored by The Iranian Studies Program, 
Judaic Studies Program, Center for Middle East Studies, and 
the Film and Media Studies Program.  For more information or 
accommodation on the basis of disability contact Marjan Seirafi-
Pour at marjan@ou.edu.,
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